
 

 

 

 

Parent E-Bulletin – Autumn Term 
Week Commencing 4th December 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It is hard to believe that we are at the beginning of December and that there are only two full weeks of the 
Autumn term left.  Time certainly moves fast in Upton-by-Chester High School. 
 
This week we have seen approximately 60 learners take part in a STEM visit to London.  The learners were 
a credit to themselves and the school and were able to engage in a whole range of different activities to 
support their understanding of science and technology.  We look forward to seeing them apply their learning 
to their lessons over the coming weeks and months.  
 
More sporting success has been achieved this week.  Notably the Year 8 football team made it through to 
the semi-final of the seven a side competition.  We look forward to hearing more about their successes.  If 
you don’t already follow the school on Facebook and X (Twitter) please do as you will get to see all the 
fantastic achievements of our learners in their sporting activities.  
 
This week the tickets go on sale for our forthcoming production of Oliver, tickets can be purchased via 
Scopay. Everyone in school is really looking forward to the production.  On a similar note, we are really 
looking forward to taking Year 7 to the pantomime in the final week of term.  This is something that builds on 
our commitment to the importance of the arts and performance in school.    
 
As many of you will be aware some changes have been made to the parking at the back of school.  This has 
been implemented by The Cheshire Sports Club to ensure that there is suitable car parking provision for their 
customers throughout the day.  This has had an impact on the parking provision for Sixth Form Learners.  I 
would like to remind you that the alternative arrangements are for Sixth Form Learners to park at the 
Mannings Lane (Brookhurst) site and take the footbridge across to school. 
It is important that Sixth Form Learners do not cause a hazard when parking in the local community.  We 
have received a number of complaints from residents of Long Lane.  The situation will be being monitored by 
the local PCSO over the coming two weeks.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
L Cummins  
Headteacher 
   

Lost Property 
 
Unfortunately we regularly receive items of equipment and clothing that have been lost or left behind by 
learners. If your child has misplaced any items, please instruct them to inform a member of staff at Student 
Reception at the earliest possible opportunity. 
 
We always do our best to reunite any lost items with their owners but it is not always easy to identify who 
they belong to. We strongly advise that all uniform, PE kits and coats are labelled with your child’s name in 
them, so we can identify any property and send a message for your child to collect them from Student 
Reception.  
 
Lost property is held securely at Student Reception for 6 weeks. Any items that remain unclaimed after this 
period of time are donated to a local charity. 
 
Thank you for your support with this, 
Student Reception 



 

 

Easyfundraising for Upton-by-Chester High School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Whenever you buy anything online – from your weekly shop to your annual holiday – you could be raising a 
free donation for Upton High, which we can then use towards extra resources, rewards & experiences for 
the benefit of our learners. 
 
All you have to do is: 
1. Go to  https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/uptonhigh/  
2. Sign up for free 
3. Get shopping – your donations will be collected by easyfundraising and automatically sent to Upton 
High. 
 
Raise £1 just by signing up. To help us get up and running, we’ve been offered an exclusive incentive for a 
limited time only. For each new Upton High supporter who registers, easyfundraising will give us £1. 
 
It couldn’t be easier! There are over 8,000 brands, including Amazon, Tesco, John Lewis, Aviva, 
thetrainline, TUI and Sainsbury’s, who will donate a percentage of the amount you spend to our school to 
say thank you for shopping with them. 
 
There are no catches or hidden charges and Upton High will be really grateful for your donations. 
 
So when you next shop, help us raise valuable funds for the school at no extra cost to you, thank you for 
your support. 
 

Christmas Toy Appeal 
 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/uptonhigh/


 

 

 
Christmas Dinner Day – Wednesday 13th December 
 

 



 

 
Careers and Next Steps 
 
Click on the link below to see the latest information 
 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ab57VM41x7_yzr0Q19PUj0r4KoWn--
X2iSfZR7Kl_yc/edit?usp=sharing 

 
 
Information from External Partners 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ab57VM41x7_yzr0Q19PUj0r4KoWn--X2iSfZR7Kl_yc/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ab57VM41x7_yzr0Q19PUj0r4KoWn--X2iSfZR7Kl_yc/edit?usp=sharing


 

 
 



 

 
 

 

 

 

Cheshire West and Chester Council in partnership with our Special Educational Needs and Disability (SEND) 

Schools presents: 

A Programme of Webinars for Parents/Carers & Young People to Support Progression to Further 

Learning & Employment 

An overview of the Webinar programme & Resource Links 

Date: Wednesday 6th December 2023 
Summary of Content: To provide information on the Family Information Webinar topics to 
help you make effective choices around next steps in learning and work.  You will get links 
to key resources/networks that can help you make choices about next steps learning and 
work. Preparing for Adulthood (PfA) Pathway on Livewell site. 
Speaker(s):   Daniele Kennaugh - Deputy Head, Paul Arista – SEND Manager CWaC and 
Emma Walker - Live Well website co-ordinator  
Provider: Greenbank School & Cheshire West and Chester Council 
Time: 4-5pm 
To Join: Click here to join the meeting 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MjI5YjFkYzYtMmJhMy00ZTIyLWJkM2YtN2YyMWIwYzhiMDY2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22d1bc5131-0234-4591-a995-d7c5bbe7f344%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%229ea6ed0a-7e1e-4b01-9e7f-f37a6c1b12d3%22%7d


 

 To see our full programme of webinars click here. 
 

KLA/LCU 

https://www.livewell.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/Information/Information_Webinars_Progression_to_Employment

